
MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING 
April 20, 2016 

 
Commissioner Westmiller called the regular meeting to order at 7:10 p.m. at the Danby Fire Station. 
 
ATTENDANCE: 
 
Commissioners: Katherine Anderson 
  Kevin Faehndrich    
  Joe Freedman 
  Edward Kokkelenberg 
  Wayne Westmiller 
 
Officers:  Deanna Bowles, Treasurer 

Sharon Gaden, Secretary, Deputy Treasurer 
  John Gaden, Danby Fire Chief 
  
Public:  Ralph Bowles 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 

• Commissioner Kokkelenberg discussed correspondence he received from the representatives at Emergency 
Vehicle Response (EVR) in regard to their preliminary study. 

• Commissioner Freedman gave an update on the new sign at the Fire Station. 
 
GRANTS: 

• Commissioner Anderson reported that the Tompkins Trust Company will not be able to give the Fire 
District the full amount requested in a grant towards the cost of the new sign.   

 
APPROVAL OF BILLS: 
Commissioner Kokkelenberg moved to pay the vouchers as audited and approved on the Operating Account 
Abstract 4 claims 83-86 in the amount of $19,399.97.  Motion seconded by Commissioner Faehndrich.  Motion 
carried with all in favor. 
 
Regular meeting adjourned at 7:58 p.m.. 
 
Sharon Gaden 
Secretary 


